Johnny Barber

I do not believe a site specific plan will increase protections for our fresh water lakes rivers and
streams. By changing to a site specific plan we will effectively limit accountability to those who
pollute our waterways. We need regulations that will protect all our waters from the multinational
corps that do not care what they poison.



